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February 22, 1988

Elmore Kerkela, Vice President 
Arch Creek Trust 
1855 N. E. 135th Street
North Miami, Florida 33181
Dear Mr. Kerkela:
Thank you for your thoughtful invitation to share with you, 
the members of the Arch Creek Trust and Dade County Parks and 
Recreation Department the Dedication of the Reconstructed 
Natural Bridge on Saturday, March 5, 1988.
Unfortunately, prior commitments require my being out of town 
which will make it impossible for me to attend on that date. 
The Natural Bridge at Arch Creek Park has always been a 
wonder and delight for all of us who had the pleasure of 
enjoying it in the past. I, therefore, sincerely regret I 
will be unable to share the Dedication of its reconstruction 
which will again give our family, friends and neighbors the 
opportunity to enjoy this wonder of nature.
Once again, thank you for your gracious invitation and please 
extend my warm regards and regrets to all.


